
SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

NOTICE 
Revision Lectures – April 2023 

 

Arrangements have been made to hold a series of revision lectures between 

20th – 24th March 2023 in order to help students to prepare for the 

examinations which are scheduled to commence in April 2023.  

The lectures will be held in person at the Sri Lanka Law College lecture halls. 

The lectures will also be recorded and uploaded to Microsoft Stream by 04th 

April 2023.  

The timetables are appended. 

Regular lectures for the Preliminary, Intermediate & Final years will not be 

held from 20th – 24th March 2023 as the lecture halls will be used for the 

revision lectures. Regular lectures will re-commence on 27th March 2023.  
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